
COUNTY COUNCIL – 15 MAY 2018 

Item 6 - Petition – Milton Grange and Firwood House, Eastbourne 

 

At its meeting on 15 May the County Council had a Full Council debate regarding a 

petition that had been received regarding Milton Grange and Firwood House, 

Eastbourne. When submitted, the petition had 9,799 signatures and as the number 

exceeded 5000 the Council’s Petition Scheme allowed for the petition to be debated 

by the Full Council.  

As set out in the Council’s Petition Scheme, the Council must provide confirmation of 

the Council’s decision regarding the Full Council debate in relation to the petition. 

The Council agreed the following motion:  

  

The County Council welcomes all views. The petition will be taken fully into account 

when Cabinet considers the outcome of the consultations and impact assessments 

on all the services affected on 26 June. This will ensure a fair and transparent 

approach to the difficult choices faced by the County Council 

 

 

 


